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“Let’s Talk”

We are pleased to introduce the “Let’s Talk” initiative, for all Cheshire Mark and RAM Masons, to help support our members. 
If you would like to chat to somebody, but don’t wish to talk to one of your friends or peers within your lodge you can contact Dave, an experienced and dedicated Mark Mason who would in complete confidence be more than happy to speak to you, and be able to assist access that help, assistance, or guidance you may seek.

To get in touch, please email letstalk@cheshiremarkmasons.co.uk  and Dave we will do his best to help or direct you accordingly, where he can.

From time to time, we all need a friend like Dave, so when you do “Let’s talk”.
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